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We're already half way done with
another semester! Help me
congratulate our Interfraternity
Council on a successful fall
recruitment in September. We
welcomed over 60 new men into our
organizations! In preparation for
homecoming, our Greek
Ambassadors hosted a Pre-
Homecoming Field Day event to help
each of the teams get to know each
other better. Thank you to everyone
who participated and had a great
time! Good luck to everyone as we
move through mid terms and the
rest of the semester. Keep up the
good work and stay motivated!
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Graduate Assistant Updates

Interfraternity

Council
(IFC)

KELSEY JOYNER

The Interfraternity Council has been hard at work this
first half of the semester! While welcoming new members
into their brotherhood they have also been busy
planning new philanthropy events while also
participating in community wide projects and seminars.
September was busy with the kick off of homecoming 4
with a very successful Greek wide field day to meet your F== ¥
teams from other councils. The men of all fraternities
were also attended a seminar for National Hazing
Prevention Week. Many fraternities have their personal
philanthropy events approaching such as Delta Chi's V-
Week supporting the V Foundation for cancer research,
Phi Sigma Kappa's Greek Get Down competition

College

supporting Special Olympics and Sigma Chi's Derby Days Panhellenic

supporting Huntsman Cancer Foundation. We are super

[ J
excited for all the upcoming activities the Interfraternity C Oun(:ll

Council has planned!

(CPC)

CAITLYN KOUTSKY
Greetings Blazers,

Our College Panhellenic Council has been very busy this past
month with socials events, community service events, and
planning upcoming programming events. Our Greek Life
coordinator, Madison Beaumarchais, hosted a new member
education event for all of our new Greek members. The new
member education event covers topics such as drugs, alcohol,
harassment, and bystander intervention. Our council also
participated in a field day event to discover what other Greek
organizations they were paired with for homecoming. This
event was a fun time for all of our Greek councils to get
together and get to know each other. Some events that are
coming up for our council is on October 25th we will be hosting
a resume workshop for our CPC chapters. Phi Mu will be
hosting a golf tournament on November 26th and all proceeds
will go to their philanthropy. Zeta Tau Alpha will be hosting Big
Man on Campus on November 7th and all proceeds will go to
Breast Cancer Awareness Foundation. The College Panhellenic
Council has had a great month and we look forward to see what
all is in store for next month!
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Graduate Assistant Updates

National
Pan-Hellenic
Council
(NPHC)

SHAMIECE BANKS

The National Pan-Hellenic Council has kept the momentum
going from the beginning of the semester all the way through
September. During the month of September, NPHC held their
annual "NPHC Mini Week". This is an opportunity for the
campus community to come out, meet the chapters, and
enjoy themselves. The week started off with a cookout--
where there was free food, music and an overall good time.
Second event of the week was the NPHC Yardshow, which
proved to be one of the most successful and well attended
Yardshows to date. Each organization had the opportunity to
showcase themselves with over 500 students in attendance!
The last event to conclude the week, was a kickball
tournament with Media Arts Geniuses (MAG). At the end of
September the women of NPHC, hosted the annual NPHC
Women's Conference titled: Wonder Women, The Dream
Continues With Us. This year, NPHC had four organizations co-
sponser the conference: Black Student League (BSL),
Replenished Women, National Council of Negro Women
(NCNW), and National Association for the Advancement of
Colored People (NAACP). For the conference, the women held
a movie night, a workshop series, and ended the week with a
Sunday Brunch. The National Pan-Hellenic Council is looking
forward to finishing the semester off strong!
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Chapter Member nghhghts

Nathaniel
Danquah

Phi Beta Sigma

The Kappa Delta chapter of Phi Beta Sigma
Fraternity Inc. would like to highlight their
Vice President Nathaniel Danquah.
Nathaniel is a Senior Healthcare
Administration major graduating this
December. Afterwards, he plans on working
his way up to becoming a Healthcare
Executive through the Emory Healthcare
system. With his passion for financial
literacy, he is working with consumer
advocacy groups and NAHSE to increase
literacy in the Atlanta area.

Davina Hurt
Sigma Lambda Gamma

Sigma Lambda Gamma would like to
highlight Ms. Davina Hurt. Davina is a
Senior Mass Media Major. She is currently
the Community Service Chair and Moral
and Ethics Chair for the Theta Zeta Chapter
Of Sigma Lambda Gamma National Sorority
Incorporated. She also serves as the Vice
President Of Marketing for the Multicultural
Greek Council. She is actively involved as
the Public Relations Chair Of Bodsitivity and
a member of Collegiate Women Of VSU.
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Chapter Member Highlights
Kody Wollfe

Sigma Nu

Kody is an exceptional leader and
constant benefit to the community.
He is currently the recorder of Sigma
Nu- Mu Nu chapter and is currently
the assistant director of finance at the
Valdosta Mall location. Kody is
currently a psychology major and
plans on becoming an Occupational
Therapist. Recently Kody attended the
Ascend Conference for Leaders
through Chick-Fil-A. He is a leader
within the chapter and always
manages to keep an uplifting attitude.
He is a personal benefit to everyone
he comes in contact with.

Mary Alex Carter

Phi Mu

Phi Mu would like to give a member
highlight to Mary Alex Carter, who

was just sworn in as an SGA Senator
and also was chosen to be head of the
Campus Engagement Committee! We
love you and are so proud!
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Greek Field Day

September 26, 2018

The Greek Field Day was an
opportunity for the Greek
community to come
together, learn which
chapters they will be paired
with for Homecoming, and
have a great time!

The Greek community also
recognized Hazing
Prevention Week, by placing
their hand prints on a sheet
sign signifying that
"These Hands Don't Haze"!
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Parents Weekend
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Chapter Updates

Phi Beta Sigma

During the month of September the men of Phi Beta Sigma remained loyal to
their commitment of reaching out to both the campus and the community. The
men of kappa delta have begun a mentoring program in the local community,
with kids ages 7-15. The chapter also Participated in J.L newbern’s first annual
educational day, as well as co-hosting one of VSU's first major voting forums. In
the months to come we pledge to continue our efforts in turning our peers out
for the midterm elections!
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Chapter Updates

Chi Omega

September brought a month of sisterhood bonding, fun times, and community service! We kicked off the
month with a fun “Water Are Those” social with the gentlemen of Sigma Nu. We also had a bowling night witl
the guys of Delta Chi. It was so fun seeing the creative costumes and getting to know other Greeks. This
month we have had so much fun participating in Miracle League as Freedom Park. We also have had many
sisterhoods including a movie night in the student union with a canned food drive and a pizza night. We wer:
so excited to find out we were paired with Delta Chi and lota Phi Theta for homecoming this year, and can't
wait for a great week! This month ended with excitement as our New Members received their Bigs who will
serve as a mentor to them and a life long friend. October we are so ready for you!
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Chapter Updates

Alpha Delta Pi1

Alpha Delta Pi has had a busy semester so far! We enjoyed cheering on the Blazers this
football season at home and had a great time cheering them on with our parents at our
parents weekend tailgate towards the end of September. We had a blast participating in Chi
Omega's Wish Week activities and helping them support Children's Miracle Network. We got
to spend a little quality time with our sisters at our Pumpkin Painting Sisterhood while also
enjoying the cooler weather. Fall Semester sure has flown by fast and we look forward to
what's to come! We would like to remind everyone of our annual "Pie a Pi" philanthropy event
that we are hosting from on November 6th from 11-4 on main campus on the Pedestrian Mall
We encourage anyone and everyone to come see us and donate to a great cause while having
some fun "pieing" our chapter members in the face. All proceeds go to the Ronald McDonald
House Charities, our national philanthropy, and we hope to see you there!
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Chapter Updates

The month of September and the beginning of October has been
filled with excitement for Phi Mu because PC 18 became official Phi
Mus! Initiation week always reminds of how special our sisterhood is
and how grateful we are for such a strong support system.

Homecoming week is coming up and we are so excited to participate
in all the events with the entire Greek Life community!
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Chapter Updates
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Kappa Delta has had an exciting past month. One of our favorite things has
been helping with Miracle League. We also have enjoyed tailgates for VSU and
intramurals. Our new members have had an exciting month with Big/Little.
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Chapter Updates
Apha Sigma pha

These past and upcoming months have and will be so exciting for the sisters of Alpha Sigma
Alpha. Over the last month the sisters of Alpha Sigma Alpha raised $385 for Special Olympics
through our “Sink a Sig” philanthropy event during parent’s weekend and wrote letters to
send to the troops. We had a blast at our Dad’s day tailgate and our Country versus Country
Club sisterhood. Our newest pledge class also received their Big Sisters and will be initiated
as official sisters of our Theta Mu chapter in the month of October. We are so excited for the
homecoming festivities coming up this month and can’t wait to spend more time with our
Greek life family! Also, we want to say good luck to our sister Hannah Watkins who will be
competing with the Valdosta State University Model UN Team in a national conference in
Washington DC next month!!! Have a great month!



